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Please support Amendment #2 to ban "scrubbers" on cruise ships in beautiful Puget Sound. The
cetacean population and the entire ocean ecosystem is negatively impacted by this disgusting
practice. Many people who take these cruises are there to observe the wildlife. It is ironic that the
cruise industry maintains this practice that ultimately will destroy their business!


